Aurora

Thunderbird News

November 14- November 18th

Halloween Festivities

Halloween was a big success! Students loved all the activities and it was great to
have parents join us for the parade.

Volleyball news

Grade 4-6 Aurora Volleyball students took part in our regional Triple ball
tournament on Saturday October 29/22 at Light of Christ School.

Thanks to all players, coaches and parents for a successful outing that was
enjoyed by all!

Upcoming Volleyball Matches:
November 14-16/22 Aurora will be hosting Junior Ward Volleyball Playoffs
Monday Nov. 14 @ 4:30 Aurora Boys will play Beausejour
Tuesday Nov 15. @ 4:30 Aurora Girls will play Light of Christ
Wednesday Nov. 16 @ 4:30 Aurora Girls will play Beausejour
@ 5:30 Beausejour will play Light of Christ
@6:30 Tie Breaker if needed or 1st place vs 2nd place

The top two teams will go to Cold Lake on November 26 to compete in Districts!

Remembrance Day

Ouir first in person Remembrance Day ceremony in several years took place on
November 10th. Thank you to Mrs. Shulko and Mrs. Kitt for making the musical
aspects of the ceremony happen.

Important dates

Growing Smiles Winter Fundraiser due-November 15
Parent teacher interviews- November 22, 23

No School- November 25th






